
Planning a Bible Study 

My friend, Jessica, and I are planning to collaborate 

on a study of 1 and 2 Peter. In preparation for this 

study, our weekly Bible study (the Scripture 

Sisters) studied 1 and 2 Peter in the fall. I have 

never collaborated on a Bible study before, so I am 

looking forward to this experience. 

Jessica is intelligent and a very committed Bible 

scholar. She is also a gifted teacher. We have met 

several times over coffee to discuss our plans, but 

setting aside time to actually write the study has 

been difficult. So we planned a “writing retreat” for 

May 11-13. We have reserved a house at Lake 

Texhoma, away from all the distractions. We are 

both studying the Scripture and related 

commentaries to prepare for this retreat.  

I have not created any content or questions yet for 

this study, but these pictures are a sampling of the 

notes I took during our Scripture Sisters 

discussions. 

Our church is tentatively planning for Jessica and me 

to teach our study in the Spring of 2024. As I have 

done with the other studies I’ve written, we will self-

publish our study.  

 


